
December 7, 2023 

Sarah Lovas, SBARE Chair 

607 5th Ave SE 

Hillsboro ND 58045 

(701) 866-1704

sarah.e.h.lovas@gmail.com

Dear Sarah, 

NDSU 
NORTH DAKOTA
STATE UNIVERSITY 

It is with great pleasure that we, Leon Schumacher and Guillermo Scaglia, have organized a proposal for 

the State Board of Agricultural Research and Education. Our focus is Precision Livestock Farming and we 

have gained letters of support from the Grand Farm, C-Lock Inc., Meta Farms, and 701x as they too feel 

that a collaborative research effort is needed for the state of North Dakota and the region. Should you 

have any questions, please do not hesitate to call! We look forward to meeting and sharing our 

proposal! 

Best regards, 

Leon 

Leon Schumacher 

Ag & Biosystems Engineering 

North Dakota State University 

Fargo, ND 58102 

leon.schumacher@ndsu.edu 

Guillermo 

Guillermo Scaglia 

Animal Sciences 

North Dakota State University 

Fargo, ND 58102 

guillermo.scaglia@ndsu.edu 


